Adrienne M O'Brien
March 14, 2019

O'Brien, Adrienne M., 83, a lifetime resident of Teaneck passed away peacefully on March
14, 2019. Cherished sister-in-law of Linda O'Brien, predeceased by brother Vincent
O'Brien. Loving aunt of Ned, Elizabeth, and David. Adrienne was a teacher in the
Ridgewood School System for many years. She was a great lover of all animals,
especially her cherished feline friends.
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10:00AM

Teaneck
789 Teaneck Road, Teaneck, NJ, US, 07666

Comments

“

I phoned Adrienne today to wish her a happy birthday and learned that she had
passed away. We were good friends from our days at the College of New Rochelle
and stayed in touch all these years. A group of us spent short vacations in Vermont
and Newport, RI. We all have fond memories of "A" and are so sorry to learn that she
isn't with us any longer.
Joan Palmera Giordano

Joan Giordano - April 12, 2019 at 08:35 PM

“

Lyn lit a candle in memory of Adrienne M O'Brien

Lyn - April 05, 2019 at 07:58 PM

“

Adrienne was a friend, colleague and mentor of mine for over twenty years. We team
taught first and second grade for ten memorable years. Adrienne and I agreed these
were the best ten years of our teaching careers. We were lucky to have taught during
a time when teachers were encouraged to share their interests/ passions with their
students. As a result we were able to develop and teach exciting, valuable lessons
and experiences to our students that I know will stay with them as the years go by.
Adrienne was kind, fair and a good listener, all traits that made her an exceptional
teacher. She also had a keen sense of humor that was greatly appreciated by both
students and colleagues. I feel blessed to have had the opportunity to work with
Adrienne and call her friend. I'll miss her dearly.

Terance Dunn
terance dunn - April 04, 2019 at 04:14 PM

“

Adrienne was a "best" friend since kindergarten and we shared everything from
Sunday dinners to visits to the shore. Over the years, wherever we were, we kept in
touch and remembered the fun of being together with our third good buddy,
Margarethe Kulke. Adrienne made beautiful quilts as gifts for new babies, she
experimented with other teachers to bring the excitement of conquering space to her
school kids, she visited every museum she could find. She loved Paris. And she was
funny! A very talented, warm and giving person that I was happy to know so well.
Rest in peace.

Lois Jane Brown - April 02, 2019 at 06:13 PM

